

President Road | Aylesbury | Buckinghamshire | HP18 0YA Tel: 01296 326320 | e-mail: admin@greenridgeacademy.co.uk Website: www.greenridgeacademy.co.uk | Twitter: @GreenRidgeR2

Headteacher: Mrs. Jen Fraser, B.Ed. (Hons), NPQH

Friday, 7<sup>th</sup> March 2025

## **PTA Easter Bonnet Competition**

Dear Parents and Carers.

The PTA is delighted to invite your child to take part in Green Ridge's Annual Easter Bonnet Competition. This is only open to Early Years & KS1.

As before the theme is to be as eco-friendly as possible, please reuse an old hat or other materials and be creative as possible with what you already have, put their junk modelling skills to the test!

To take part, simply ask your child to make their creative Easter bonnet and bring it to school with them on Friday, 4<sup>th</sup> April 2025.

An independent adjudicator will judge the competition, and the winning child in each class will take home a prize. There will also be a runner-up awarded in each class.

On the day we ask for a donation of £2.00 for your child to enter, this will be collected in the morning when the children come to school.

Thank you for your support and we look forward to seeing the children's creations!

Yours faithfully,

Terreer

Laurilee Green Chair of PTA

